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Chairman Warren and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to 
share my thoughts on HB 2062 with you today. My name is MacKenzie Crider and I am a voter 
in Lawrence, KS. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote NO on HB 2026.  

We’ve been over this already. Protecting safe options for the right to abortion is key to the health 
and safety of Kansans and all humans. Kansas voters have already spoken on this. We voted 
for you and for abortion rights, so why are you still trying to revolt against the voter? Quietly 
shoehorning a legal redefinition of “personhood” in a thinly veiled bill about “child support” is an 
absolute circus act. It’s so clear that the codification of “personhood” is a way to slide in 
anti-abortion agenda to the state of Kansas.  

Once again, I thank you all for hearing my story and thoughts on this bill, and I encourage you 
all to vote no of the passage of HB 2062. Thank you.  

 


